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Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Re: Educational Visit to Holdenby House 

 

A school trip to Holdenby House, Northampton, NN6 8DJ, has been arranged for the Swans class on  

Wednesday 19th June 2019.  This should be an enjoyable and educational trip that will play an important  

part of the World War II topic. We will be travelling by coach provided by Expresslines. 

 

Children should arrive at school at 8.40 a.m.as the coach will leave school at 9.00 a.m. sharp.  They will  

return at approximately 3.20 p.m.    

 

We request a voluntary contribution of £25.00 per child.  Unfortunately, due to increased trip costs, if we do not 
receive enough contributions the trip will have to be cancelled.   
 
Payments can be made by cash, cheque (payable to Great Barford Lower School) or by direct payment 
to the school NATWEST bank account: 
 
Account name: Great Barford Primary Academy   Sort code: 60-02-13   Account no: 71205462 
 
                                 Please reference your payment with your child’s name and trip name. 
 
Please feel free to speak to Mrs Evans in confidence if you have any concerns regarding payment.  
Mrs Criddle will be leading the visit, accompanied by Mrs Campbell. 

 

Please could you complete the school permission slip and return it to the school office by Friday 7th June. 

     

The children should wear World War 2 clothes including sensible shoes and bring a waterproof coat. 

The children will need a packed lunch, but please no fizzy drinks or sweets.  They should also bring a small, 

healthy snack, to eat on arrival.  Children will not need any spending money. 

 

The journey will take approximately 1 hour by coach, so if your child suffers from travel sickness please 

could you give them a travel tablet in the morning before coming to school.  If a further tablet will be needed for  

the journey home would you please complete the appropriate section on the consent form.  Please send in the  

tablets in a named envelope on the day.  

 

Yours faithfully 

Mrs Criddle 

Group Leader 
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PARENTAL CONSENT FORM 

Please complete the table below as applicable and return this slip to school by Friday 7th June. 
 
Having read all the information provided, I agree to my child taking part in any or all of the  
activities described. 
 
Child’s Name: ……………………………………………….. Class: ………………………. 
 
 

Activity     Date Contribution 
Cash/cheque 

Contribution bank 
 Transfer 

Authorised 
 Signature 

  
Holdenby House 
Educational Visit 

 
Wednesday  
19th June 2019 

   

 

I give permission for ____ (number) travel tablets to be given at _______ (time).   

They need to be chewed/swallowed*  

I agree to send the travel tablets into school in a named envelope. 

 

Signed: ______________________________Date: _____________________ 
Parent/Carer 
. 

  


